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-- Comment date --
2018-04-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0014

-- Name --
Colleen Pearse

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I would like to request that an oral hearing be pursued with this merger application.  An oral hearing should provide
more opportunity for the public to be involved with the discourse around this application.  With the previous Alectra
merged companies activities not yet finalized the fear is that details may be overlooked in a written hearing for this
proposed merger.
Allowing more detailed and thorough participation via an oral hearing will help to mitigate that.
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